From: Stanley F. Goodin [sfgoodin@ft.newyorklife.com)

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2009 1:12 PM
To: Comments, Public
Subject: Finra Reg notice 09-25

| am a life insurance agent & a reg rep & | don't think FINRA should be regulating non-securities
products! They are regulated by each state & that is plenty!

Sincerely,

STAN GOODIN

Stanley F. Goodin, CLU, ChFC, AEP, LUTCF
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